
Cappell, Mitchell

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Cappell, Mitchell
Sunday, May 31, 2015 12:32 PM
mscappell@yahoo.com
Cappell, Mitchell
FW: RE: IRB/HIC Case Report Exemption

Original Message	
From: Lyiine Paul [mailto:Lvnne.Paul@beaumont.edu1;
Sent: 12/1/2014 7:30:47 AM
To: Mihajlo Gjeorgjievski, MD [mailto:Mihailo.Gieorgiievski@,beaumont.edu1: Mitchell Cappell
fmailto:Mitcheil.Cappell@beaumont.edu1:
CC: Raquel Celani [mailto:Raquel.Celanifg).beaumont.edu1;
Subject: RE: IRB/HIC Case Report Exemption

A single case report does not require IRB/HIC approval per HIC policy. Thank you for checking with the HIC. If you have
any additional questions do not hesitate to contact me.

Lynne Paul RN, MSN, CIP

Human Investigation Committee (HIC) Nurse Manager

Beaumont Health

Research Institute

3601 West 13 Mile Road

Royal Oak, Ml 48073

248-551-0653

Lvnne.paul@beaumont.edu

Hello

Thank you
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From: Raquel Celani
Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 2:03 PM
To: Lynne Paul
Subject: FW: IRB/HIC Case Report Exemption

From: Mihajlo Gjeorgjievski, MD
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 11:07 PM
To: HIC Office HIC Office
Cc: Mitchell Cappell
Subject: IRB/HIC Case Report Exemption

Dear Madani/Sir,

Dr. Cappell and I are working on a single case report of appendicitis due to Aspergillus. Tills does not involve review of any other
patient records.

We understand that a single case report as this one does not require IRB/HIC approval.

Please confirm that this is still the policy at William Beaumont Hospital HIC.

Thank you,

Mihajlo Gjeorgjievski, MD

Internal Medicine Resident

PGY-1

pager # 20655
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